
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1802/24-25                                                10.06.2024 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed from 15th to 18th June 

2024 (Saturday to Tuesday) on the occasion of Eid Al Adha and the classes 

will resume on Wednesday, 19th June 2024. 

 

Leaders’ fraternity wishes all a Happy Eid-Al-Adha. 
 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 

 


